Each fall, our school holds a fundraiser to support our goal to prepare students for their future in a
world of digital technology and information. We want our learning environment to be one in which
faith and technology are holistically integrated throughout our curriculum.

This year, with the help of the local company, FundDuel, we are taking our fundraiser into the digital
world. And we challenge you to join us! While we are working hard at school, we ask you to show us
your best lazy pose and donate what dollar amount you can. Our “Working Hard at Being Lazy”
challenge runs from Sept. 27 — Nov. 1, 2019. Here’s how it works:

1. Go to the website www.fundduel.com/sacredheart

2. Choose which team you want to donate to by clicking on their panther picture. We're divided into 3
teams — grades K-2 Courageous Cubs, grades 3-5 Pouncing Panthers and grades 6-8 Panther Pride. (All
the money will go toward our school goal, but the team that collects the most in their name wins a
pizza party — yum!)

3. Three options to donate:

a. Watch the team challenge video and then click the DONATE button and follow the steps. Have
your credit card ready!

b. If you want to donate on behalf of a specific student- Select their team, find their video/photo
and click on it to donate. Every student that collects at least $100 in their name will earn a
free dress day. Have your credit card ready!

C. Upload your own video/picture of you completing our challenge. When you upload, you’ll be
asked how much you want to donate. Have your credit card ready! (You can dedicate it to a
specific student by including their name in the caption — your donation will go toward their
total.)

4. Share this link with your friends and family through Facebook, Twitter, Instagram or email. The more
people participating, the more fun we’ll have and the more money we’ll raise. Help us put the “fun” in
our fundraising!

Own a business? Donate at least $200 and send us your logo. We'll include it on our challenge
page for everyone to see. We would love to see your challenge video as well — challenge your
fellow business owners to join in the fun. Logos should be sent to the school, care of Tashia

Irvine at tirvine@shcsprescott.com

Want to participate, but aren’t comfortable with technology? Students and staff will be
available weekdays after school throughout the challenge to assist you.

Although we prefer donations be made through our “Working Hard at Being Lazy” challenge page, we will accept
donations of cash or check at the school office. Call 928-445-7375 if you have questions.



